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Product/Process Change Notification 

MMC/F160 phase out 
Date:   Date: 07 – June 2019                                               ID Number: PCN- 190607 - DZ 

Affected 
Products 

MMC/F160 specific part numbers as per attached “MMC PN list.xls” 

 

Change MMC/F160 specific part numbers as per “MMC PN list.xls” are going to be phased out 

 

Justification 
and Benefits 

KEMET is involved in a process of consolidation of protected SMD Film Series, that is 
expected to display benefits in terms of higher manufacture efficiency. 

 
MMC/F160 can be substituted by alternative part numbers of the F161 series indicated 
in “MMC PN list.xls”.  
 
In case the F161 alternative is not indicated in “MMC PN list.xls” please contact us 
 

Effective Date 
and 
Identification 

Orders acknowledgement shall be stopped effective August 2019, last shipping date 
will be December 2019.  
In case of specific needs, KEMET will treat them accordingly 

To Obtain 
Samples 
Contact 

 
Not applicable 
 

For General 
Information 
Contact 

Daniele Zanarini 
Product Manager 
ph:+39 3450115712  
E-mail: danielezanarini@kemet.com 

KEMET Proprietary Information 
Entire Contents not to be shared without express written consent of KEMET Electronics Corporation. 

 


